

April 18, 2018

Dear Dave McCoy,

On behalf of the Governing Board of the Bishop Unified School District, please accept the District's sincere gratitude and appreciation for your very generous donation of the Club Car electric utility vehicle. It will be a great asset to our maintenance/grounds department.

Your donation will be formally accepted by the Board of Trustees at the regular meeting to be held on May 17, 2018.

Again, thank you for your most generous donation.

Sincerely

Barry Simpson

Superintendent, BUSD

**Board of Trustees**